
From: Jacki <jackisue@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 4:45 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: 2015-06 Northern Pass-Eversource  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe: 
 
 
I am very concerned about the negative impact of the Northern Pass project on NH's 
economy.  Neither our homeowners nor businesses will benefit from the power passing 
through our state, the proposed associated jobs are few and at best short-term, but the 
damage to our environment and tourist economy will be permanent. Also, if we want New 
Hampshire to be attractive to young people, we need to be embracing a green business 
approach and not the dirty energy 'business as usual" mentality that dates way back to the 
middle of the last century. We can do better! I urge you to consider the long term prospects of 
this very bad deal for New Hampshire and reject the Northern Pass proposal.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jacki Katzman  
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